## Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary

6<sup>th</sup> Floor, Globe House, 89 Eccleston Square, London SW1V 1PN Direct Line: 020 3513 0500 Fax: 020 3513 0650

Email: HMICFoI@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk



E. Silva

By email.

03 March 2016

Dear E.Silva,

Ref: 2016-04 / 2016-05

You submitted two Freedom of Information Requests to Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary on the 30 January 2016. Unfortunately, as we are still in the process of working through the information that you have requested, we have been unable to provide you with a full response within the expected 20 working days, as per the Freedom of Information Act.

We now aim to have a full response to you by the 25 March 2016.

I would like to apologies on behalf of HMIC for this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your request and we will send you a full reply as soon as we can.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on the HMIC Fol email address HMICFol@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Olivia Broom

## **HMIC Fol Team**

Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary